
  

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
Robinwood Information Meeting 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 9th November at 3:30pm, I will be holding a parents’ information meeting about 
the Year 6 Robinwood Residential which will be taking place on Monday 8th July to Wednesday 
10th July 2024.  
 
Your child may attend the meeting with you. Attending this meeting is very important as you 
will receive information on the following: 

• Costings 

• How to secure a place 

• How and when to make payments 

• Timings (departure and arrival times). 

• Expectations of behaviour. 

• Range of activities on offer. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend and we look forward to seeing you. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office who 
will direct these to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Llanwarne   

 
 

 
 
 


